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Hepublic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region |
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF PANGASINAN II
Canarvacanan, Binalonan, Pangasinan

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
March 12, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. |54 , 8. 2024

TO: Public Schools District Supervisors

School Heads, Elementary & Secondary
All Others Concerned

FROM: Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATION ON THE IMPLEMENTATION
OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

PARTICULARS

1. This is in reference to the Regional Memorandum No. 259 s. 2024 re:
“FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATION ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP

FRIDAYS”.

2. Relevant to this, the Department of Education Regional Office I, through the
Curriculum & Learning Management Division, enjoins principals/school
heads/teachers-in-charge, teachers and all others concerned to submit their
comments and recommendations via feedback.catch-upfridaysadeped.gov.ph

3. Attached is the Regional Memorandum no. 259 for complete details and
reference.
4, Immediate dissemination of the contents of this Memorandum is desired.

~

VIVIAN LUZ S. PAGATPATAN, CESO Vy

gZQOOIC Schools Division Superintendent

@ Guico Street, Canarvacanan, Binalonan, Pangasinan
3 'i Depkd Pangasinan Il !v! pangasinan2 @deped. gov.ph @ww.depednangz.ph
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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 259 . 8. 2024

FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE IMPLEMENTATION
OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

To: Schools Division Superintendents

1. In reference to the Memorandum from the Office of the Undersecretary and
Chief of Staff dated March 1, 2024, the Department of Education Regional Office I
through the Curriculum and Learning Management Division enjoins
principals/school heads/teachers-in-charge, teachers, and all other concerned to
submit their comments and recommendations on the implementation of Catch-Up
Fridays via feedback.catchupfridays@deped.gov.ph.

2. Inputs will be valuable to the continuous improvement of the program.

3. Should you have any queries or concerns, please contact the CLMD at
telephone number (072) 682-2324, loc.120 or email at clmd.region 1@deped.gov.ph.

4. Iimmediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

TOLENTINO G. AQ
Director IV

Encl.: None

References: Memorandum from COS

To be included in the Perpetual Index
Under the following subject:

CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

FEEDBACK
SUPPORT TO TEACHERS

CLMD/jps/RM_FeedbackCatchUpFridays

March 5, 2024
— Flores 5t.,, Catbangen, City of San Fernande, La Union
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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY -
MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISIOK SUPERINTENDENTS
PUBLIC AND PRIVATE ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY
SCHOOL HEADS
ALL OTHERS CCONCERNED
: N
FROM ; WESLEY T. POA
hief of Staff

SUBJECT : FEEDBACK AND RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF CATCH-UP FRIDAYS

DATE : March 1, 2024

As part of its commitment to enhancing the quality of Basic Education and refining
our policies and programs, the Department of Education (DepEd) would like to seek
firsthand feedback and recommendations from the field regarding the
implementation of Catch-Up Fridays.

Your input will be valuable to the continuous enhancement of the program.
We encourage principals/school heads/teachers-in-charge, teachers, and all others

cancerned to submit their comments and recommendations  via
feedback.catchupfridaysiideped.gov.ph.

Thank you.
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